

KAY IVEY GOVERNOR

JIM L. RIDLING COMMISSIONER

STATE OF ALABAMA

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

201 Monroe Street, Suite 502 Post Office Box 303351

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130-3351

TELEPHONE: (334) 269-3550 FACSIMILE: (334) 241-4192 INTERNET: www.aldoi.gov DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS JERRY WORKMAN MARK FOWLER CHIEF EXAMINER RICHARD L. FORD

STATE FIRE MARSHAL SCOTT F. PILGREEN

GENERAL COUNSEL
REYN NORMAN

BULLETIN NO. 2019-02

TO:

All Insurers authorized in Alabama

FROM:

Jim L. Ridling

Commissioner of Insurance

DATE:

January 25, 2019

RE:

Federal Shutdown

EFFECTIVE: Immediate

The partial federal government shutdown began December 22, 2018, and continues to be in effect. The Alabama Department of Insurance is aware there may be some Alabama residents who have been adversely affected by the shutdown. Therefore, this department is supportive of any efforts insurers may choose to implement to allow those policyholders to be reasonably accommodated, such as providing payment plans or extensions for premium payments. Impacted policyholders should contact their insurance company to inform them of their federal government employment status.

JLR/JW/RN/ct